

February 9, 2016

Dear Mr. Manning,

Congratulations on your Super Bowl victory!

As Coloradoans, we were thrilled to see the Broncos prevail in the big game and that beer is your celebratory beverage of choice.

To help you celebrate, we wanted to share some craft beers from the over 4,100 small and independent craft brewers in Colorado and beyond. These indie brewers represent the ethic and integrity that makes our country so great and are also worthy of support. We've included a variety of choices for you to enjoy.

During the off-season, we'd invite you to visit your local craft brewery and learn more about the booming craft brewing community, which has been scoring touchdowns with millions upon millions of beer lovers.

Congratulations again and enjoy!

Sincerely,

Julia Herz

Craft Beer Program Director

Brewers Association / CraftBeer.com